



3111 Arcadia Avenue, Allentown PA 18103 610-791-4359 Fax 610-797-8238 | www.fsana.com

March 31, 2020

The President
The White House
1600 Pennsylvania Avenue NW
Washington, DC 20500

Dear Mr. President,

The Flight School Association of North America (FSANA) would like to offer the support of our members during this unprecedented time of crisis in the United States. Our members operate a large fleet of aircraft and have been vetted by DHS. We can in rapid fashion help distribute the special imported life-saving medications which would have an immediate effect on thousands of American families.

Rapid supply chain deployment could be as follows:

- 1. Create 2-3 central hub airport locations where medication arrives
- 2. Flight school operators would fly to the hubs
- 3. Pick-up the medications
- 4. Return to their base of operation in their community
- 5. Begin medication distribution at their base location
- 6. Hospitals would send courier(s) to pick-up the medications
- 7. FEMA or another branch of the government would be onsite to control distribution or relocate the medication to another site.

Please contact us if this proposal is of interest. We are happy to engage and begin immediate execution. Thank you and God Bless America.

Sincerely,

Robert Rockmaker President & CEO

cc: Michael Pence, Vice President
Peter Gaynor, FEMA Administrator